
WMRC Monthly Meeting 
January 14, 2019 
Weeks Library 7pm 
 
Attendance: (13) Casey, Vicki, Val, Trevor, Ramona, Dave, Robin, Shawn, Carrie, Dale, Jessie, Danny, Kaydren 
 
The Treasurer’s report from 12/16/18 – 1/14/19 was read by Vicki, she reported that a deposit for the banquet to 
Smokin T’s was made for $250.00, and that Honorable mention ribbons from Hodges Badge were $85.83. Ramona made 
a motion to accept the report as being read, the motion was 2nd by Carrie, zero opposed. 
 
The Secretary’s report from 12/16/18 was ready by Casey, a motion to accept the report as being read was made by 
Danny, the motion 2nd by Dale, zero opposed. 
 
Old business: 
 
Vicki reported that GMS had gotten back to her about the questions about trail riding and if they would be covered. 
With the insurance that we switched to last year we are covered for 7 events. So a trail ride would be covered if it is one 
of the 7 events. The yearly insurance amount is $1241.60 which also includes the volunteers liability. A motion to pay 
the insurance was made by Dave, 2nd by Danny, zero opposed. 
 
Vicki also reported that she spoke with Kate Scarlett about instructing an educational meeting, the fee would be $150. 
She will look into a date. 
 
Vicki also spoke with Corey McNeal about a Magna wave educational meeting, she would not charge a fee to the club, 
she would do a demonstration on the host animal for ½ price, $50.00. Also anyone that attended and booked would 
receive 25% off of their first visit. 
 
Ramona made a motion to make a donation to the Library for $150 for the use of the room for our meetings, the motion 
was 2nd by Danny, zero opposed. 
 
Robin said that she has a friend at NHDART that does training for animal rescue and trail riding rescue, she will look into 
an educational meeting with them. 
 
New business: 
 
Robin accepted the position of Treasurer and Dale accepted the BOD position. 
 
Dave made a motion to give the horse show committee a budget of $100 to buy supplies for the banquet, cups, flowers, 
the motion was 2nd by Danny, zero opposed. 
 
Danny asked about hiring judges and why Steve Lampson doesn’t get hired because Steve always states that he would 
give us a cheaper rate and he is known around the world as a judge, this should be something to consider. All judges 
have already been hired for 2019 so he will be considered for next year. 
 
At a previous meeting the membership committee said that an idea that they had to get more members would be to try 
and ask local businesses to give a discount to club members with a membership card. Danny stated that he would 
Savage Bargain Barn to be on the list of businesses. 
 



A donation in Sue Ann Sidels name was discussed, it will be tabled to the Feb meeting to see where to make the 
donation. 
 
The Feb meeting will be held on Feb 25, 2019 at the library upstairs in the NH ROOM. 
 
Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Dale, zero opposed. 
 
 
Submitted by Casey 
 


